
 
 
Year 7 Subject Evening – Thursday 29 April – Online Appointment Booking 

 

A Year 7 Subject Evening, to discuss the progress your child has made with their subject 

teachers, will be on Thursday 29 April between 3.30 pm and 6.30 pm. 

The evening will be held online because of Covid-19 restrictions.  There is an online system 

to book appointment times with teachers and you will receive an email confirming your 

appointments.  

Please visit https://queenkatharine.schoolcloud.co.uk/ to book - a short guide on how to add 

appointments is available.  

 

If you do not have access to the internet or have any problems making appointments, please 

contact data@qka.education who will be happy to add appointments on your behalf. 
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